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MEMORANDUM

Date: January 6, 2025
To: Honorable Town Council

From: Melissa Cordeiro
COUNCIL CLERK

Re: Zoning Board Member

I regret to inform you of the passing of one of our Zoning
Board Committee members.

David Simoes of 5 Echo Farm Drive, passed away Saturday,
December 7, 2024, surrounded by his loving family.

Mr. Simoes also served the Town of Bristol as a former
member and past chairman of the Bristol Planning Board, a
past Town Sergeant, and a former member of the 4th of July
Committee

We are deeply saddened to hear of his passing, and we
respectfully send our condolences to his family and
friends.



